
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

May 2023 

Greetings!  We had a busy month preaching, 
leading, training, raising, and rejoicing.  

 
 Preaching:  We started off the month filling in for 
a pastor in Tennessee.  One of our supporting pastors had 
a great opportunity to celebrate with another pastor in 
Texas, so we filled in for him all day on the first Sunday of 
the month.  It was wonderful to see everyone and provide 
an update on how the Lord is using us currently. 
 
 Leading: We had our quarterly Pastoral Advisor 
Committee (PAC) meeting followed by our annual Vision 
Baptist Missions (VBM) leadership retreat.  In the PAC we 
provided updates on 
the ministry and 
received much good 
counsel and 
encouragement 
from these men of 
God.  We very much 
appreciate all the 
pastors who take 
time out of their 
busy schedules to advise and help us as a ministry to do 
more for global evangelism.  At the VBM leadership 
retreat, we worked on many important aspects of the 
ministry to continue to improve and grow the ministry.
  

Training:  Midway through the month we had our 
annual missionary 
orientation.  It was 
a great time of 
praying, training, 
encouragement, 
and equipping for 
the ministry.  God 
used it to knit our 
hearts together as 
we labor for His 
honor and glory.    
We are excited for 
several to receive 

some final training before heading to the field for the first 
time in the next few weeks.    

Raising: On the 25th, we had our second annual* 
golf tournament to raise funds for the VBM Campus.   
Many came out 
to play and we 
had many 
sponsors who 
made the golf 
tournament a 
success.  We 
were able to 
raise $9,000!  
The funds will be used for improvement.  We still are 
praying for and trusting the Lord to provide for 
improvements to the Carey Center, as well as to build an 
additional dormitory.   

 
 Rejoicing:  We have much to rejoice over, as we 

serve a great God.  At VBC we had a deacon ordination and 
a marriage of two OGTC students (one graduated and one 
current).  It was a great month for the church in 
celebration and we are excited for this new couple to begin 
their ministry together. 

 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our personal and supporting 
churches. 

• Praise God for a successful golf tournament. 
• Pray for new students for the fall semester at 

OGTC. 
• Pray for the next Youth for the Gospel: 

https://visionmissions.org/y4g/ 
• Pray for the World’s Cheapest Missions Trip 

https://visionmissions.org/wcmt/ 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


